
 
Position Announcement 

 
Staff Engineer 
Greenville, WI 

 
The Village of Greenville, population 12,545, is accepting applications for 
a full-time Staff Engineer. 

 

Located in the third-largest metro area in Wisconsin, the dynamic Fox Cities, Greenville is one of the 
fastest-growing communities in the State with a particular focus on environmental stewardship and 
smart growth.  Greenville is a diverse community containing rural lands, farms, urbanized subdivisions 
along with large business parks surrounding Appleton International Airport which serves as an 
economic engine for the community. Many large corporations have regional operations in the Village, 
including Gulfstream, School Specialty, Plexus, Oshkosh Truck, Kimberly Clark, Valley Bakers, and 
Badger Plug. The Village prides itself on being a great community to live, work, play and learn. 

 
This position involves engineering work in both the office and the field. The work involves performing 
civil engineering work in connection with the design, construction, and inspection of public works 
projects. The position requires preparation of plans, CAD drafting, construction inspection, and 
interaction with residents, developers, and contractors. This position reports directly to the Village 
Engineer. 

 
Salary Hiring Range: $64,681 – $71,414 (2022) - plus an attractive benefits package. 
Full Salary Range: $64,681 – $85,346 

 
Qualified candidates will have a Bachelor’s degree in civil engineering from an accredited school and 
minimum two years of progressively responsible engineering experience, including design/drafting, 
surveying, public works inspection, and working knowledge of AutoCAD Civil 3D. Certification as an 
Engineer-In-Training in the State of Wisconsin is required or must be obtained within one year. 
Candidates are also required to possess a valid driver’s license upon employment. 

 
For a complete list of position duties, responsibilities and requirements, please see the Job Description 
available on the Village’s website. 

 
A pre-employment application AND cover letter with a resume must be completed and submitted. The 
first review of application materials is April 22, 2022. The position will be open until filled. 
Applications are available M-Th 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. & F 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at Village Hall or on 
the Village’s website (www.greenvillewi.gov). Please apply to: Travis Parish, Village Administrator, 
Village of Greenville, W6860 Parkview Dr., PO Box 60, Greenville, WI 54942. Phone: 920-757-5151 
Email: tparish@greenvillewi.gov. 


